From: Esther Stewart <stewart.esther.m@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2022 3:06 PM

To: Park Commission <pacommission@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: Merrill springs park should be dog friendly

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Hello,

| just learned of the option to comment on whether Merrill Springs park should be dog friendly. My
preference is that it should be dog friendly. That is easier for families with kids who also need to walk
the dog. | hope this comment isn't too late.

Thanks,

Esther Stewart



